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The northern pass project is not a responsible use of the land.  The people of New Hampshire 
have nothing to benefit from this, it will only destroy beautiful land and property values while 
selling the people of this state out.  It will provide most of the benefit to people who do not live 
here, which is a disgrace to the residents of this state whom pay ridiculously high property taxes 
to live here. The majority of people in NH oppose this project, and will see little to no positive 
change in their electric bill.  Once the natural beauty if this state is ruined we will not be able to 
get it back.  There are more responsible ways that the land could be used that would benefit the 
residents of the state and increase tourism, which would in turn provide more revenue for the 
state.  Destroying the most beautiful area in the state will only hurt everyone, and will destroy 
future opportunity to develop the land for recreational/tourism reasons.  It is incredibly 
irresponsible and a disgrace to the hard working residents of this state to allow this project to 
continue.  I greatly oppose this proposed use of our land- there is no benefit for the residents of 
the state, it will only benefit Eversource and the people who live in Mass and CT. There are 
much better ways the land could be used that would keep the dignity of the residents and the 
state- we are better than being an extension cord for wealthier states' energy needs. The new 
jobs created by this project would be temporary and would likely be outsourced, so that is not 
enough of a reason to betray the residents of this beautiful state. 
 


